
Planning Committee

Friday, 31st May, 2019

PLANNING COMMITTEE SITE VISIT – NOTE OF MEETING

Members Present:      Councillor Carson (Chairperson);
Alderman Rodgers; and
Councillor Groogan.

Officers in Attendance:   Mr. E. Baker, Planning Manager (Development    
Management);

 Mr. P. Fitzsimons, Principal Planning Officer;
Mr. R. Taylor, Senior Planning Officer; and
Mrs. L. McLornan, Democratic Services Officer.

Site Visit

The Committee convened at 1.00pm at the City Hall, for the purpose of 
undertaking a site visit in respect of the following application.

LA04/2018/0811/O – Lands at former Sirocco Works, Short Strand and adjacent to 
Bridge End and the River Lagan, Belfast

The Planning Manager (Development Management) advised the Members that it 
had been considered appropriate to allow the Committee to acquaint itself with the 
location and the proposals for the site at first hand. 

The Members walked around the boundary of the site accompanied by Planning 
officers.

The site visit concluded at 2.15 pm.
                            

Chairperson


